From: Jolley, Kate
To: Jolley, Kate

Cc: Jessica Miramontes; Watterson, Jewel; Snyder, Kevin; Vidaurri, Michelle; Rose Anne Martinuzzi

Subject: Banner Student Information System Implementation Update

Date: Monday, February 10, 2025 6:55:46 AM

Sent bcc: dl.staff.all

Dear SRJC Community,

I am writing to provide an update on the implementation of the Banner Student Information System. As we assess the system in the final stages of our implementation plan, it has become clear that it is not yet ready for a successful launch. To ensure a smooth rollout, additional time is needed for thorough testing, training, and issue resolution. As a result, we have made the difficult but necessary decision to delay the launch until Spring 2026.

The transition to the Banner Student Information System is a multi-year, institution-wide effort with significant implications for how we operate and serve students. Ensuring the system is fully functional and well-supported at launch remains our top priority. We are working closely with all partners to address the impact of this change and adjust the implementation timeline accordingly.

I want to extend my sincere appreciation to the implementation team, including the project leads and managers, for their dedication and hard work. We recognize the effort that has gone into this project and the work still ahead. A more detailed update will be provided in early March.

If you have any immediate questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

Kate

Kate Jolley

Vice President, Finance and Administrative Services / Assistant Superintendent



1501 Mendocino Ave | Santa Rosa, CA | 95401

tel 707-527-4413 | fax 707-535-3769

kjolley@santarosa.edu

https://financeadmin.santarosa.edu/

I acknowledge that Santa Rosa Junior College is on the territorial traditional land of the

Pomo People in Santa Rosa and the Coast Miwok People in Petaluma, past and present, and honor with gratitude the land itself and the people who have stewarded it throughout the generations.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail message is intended to be received only by persons entitled to receive the confidential information it may contain. Please do not read, copy, forward, or store this message unless you are an intended recipient of it. If you have received this message in error, please forward it to the sender and delete it completely from your computer system.